Dear Faithful Supporters, December 2021

Thank you for your continued prayers for our recovery from the fire. It has been overwhelming to
watch God work the past few weeks. There have been some very specific answers to prayers we
have had since the very beginning of our ministry in the Islands. We praise the Lord that we are
also in the process of getting into a new rental facility. It is in need of serious repairs, but we are
thankful that God has provided another temporary meeting place.

We have been in awe of all the people that have reached out and have graciously offered to help
us recover from the fire. We have had to take this time since the fire to actually inventory what we
lost between all of our ministry and household things. Thank you for your patience with us! An
adult Sunday school class at one supporting church has committed to not only replacing the
Children’s Bible flash cards we lost, but completing the whole curriculum. Another Christian
school is trying to raise the money needed to replace our chairs. What a blessing to have the
family of God rallying around to help!

Below is a list of our ministry needs:

$1,500 repairs on new rental

$1,350 bond deposit for rental

50 Chairs

2 Tables

Guitar

100 Bible Truth Hymnals

2 Bible Truth spiral bound Piano Hymnal

1 Bible Truth guitar book

Sunday school material

Bibles

John & Romans

Tracts and discipleship material

Women’s devotional material

Study Library (wanting to replace the lost books/commentaries digitally with Logos software)
Piano speaker stand and bench

Container and shipping cost for all of our ministry and personal items.

If you want to help with a specific item above, please reach out by email at mdeatrick@me.com.
Some of these can be bought directly in the Solomon Islands and others will be purchased here in
the USA and shipped.

For tax purposes, our mission agency’s CPA advised our sending church to handle benevolence
gifts on our behalf. If you would like to contribute money to help with the replacement of our
belongings in the Solomon Islands, it may be designated, “Michael Deatrick Benevolence” to:

First Baptist Church, P.O. Box 281, Wayland, MO 63472

We also have an additional list of household things as well as an amazon list that contains
additional ministry items as well as personal and household items. You can find it linked on our
social media or | can send it directly in email.

We are so humbled at the outpouring of support for our family and ministry during this time. Thank
you so much for your prayers and love for our family. May God bless you all and may you all have
a very Merry Christmas celebrating the birth of our Savior.

All for Him,
The Deatrick Family

DEATRICK FAHLY
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